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REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That the Audit Committee recommend Council receive the 2021 Report on 

the Fraud and Waste Hotline. 

Nathalie Gougeon, Auditor General spoke to a PowerPoint presentation, a copy of 

which is held on file with the City Clerk.  Steve Kanellakos, City Manager was in 

attendance to respond to questions. 

The Auditor General and the City Manager responded to questions pertaining to 

the augmented number of calls, the similarity of the calls (if any) and the 

breakdown of complaints (ie. Employee versus public). 

After discussion, the report recommendation was put before Committee and was 

RECEIVED as presented. 

 


